From: Aaron Hankins <ahankins@petersburgak.gov>

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 12:37 PM

To: Debra Thompson <dthompson@petersburgak.gov>; John Lichtenberger
<john.lichtenberger121@gmail.com>

Cc: James Kerr <jkerr@petersburgak.gov>

Subject: RE: PSAB Meeting

Hello all,

| had someone walk in today and request an item of discussion for the next PSAB
meeting.

Brian Lynch is concerned with vehicles parking in a high traffic area on S Nordic Drive.
The area in question is the inside curve of S. Nordic Drive, across the street from
Marian St. his concerns are as follows:
1) Vehicles parking inside the curve which on-coming traffic cannot see.
2) Pedestrian (when snowing and sidewalks are impassible) and bicycle traffic
walking around those parked vehicles in the oncoming traffic lane.
3) Vehicles trying to pull in/out of those spots, especially vehicles with boat trailers.

Brian requests that the PSAB look into this and give a recommendation, whether it is a
no parking zone (Full time or Part time), or lower speed zone, etc.
He can be reached at 907-518-0211

-Aaron



